

Inspiring Possibilities

CLTB Newsletter January 5, 2021

Welcome to the start of 2021!





Let's start this year off by recognizing everyone involved in our organization. The dedication has been outstanding. To all of those who keep stepping up and showing up during this pandemic to those who go above and beyond our expectations. It is your dedication that has been keeping everyone safe. We recognize the last 10 months have been no easy task for anyone. Families are missing their loved ones and we understand how difficult this has been. Most of all we know how people we support are struggling with having to give up so much. The hard work of everyone involved at CLTB is what keeps everyone safe. Thank you for going the extra mile to ensure everyone's holiday season was special. Staff worked tirelessly to plan and organize to make sure everyone had the best holiday as possible.





Inspiring Possibilities

Family gatherings took place via Zoom with tablets, laptops, and smart phones. People took part in Christmas card mailout by sending cards to other homes and receiving cards from others, this put many smiles on many faces.



A cookie swap took place which had people busy baking treats and receiving lots of cookies in return. Holiday decorating contests for everyone at CLTB with our main office on Dease Street taking part as well. A drive thru was held at the office where hot chocolate and stockings were handed out to those that were able to drive by. Those who were unable to make it got their stockings delivered. People made signs to be hung outside Roseview Manner. Gingerbread house



Our hope is that 2021 be filled with love, hope, health and happiness, and most of all the end to the Pandemic! Best wishes to all.